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Regeneration of 

The Hard interchange 

Coach and tour operator drop off and pick up arrangements from September 2015 

• Due to the redevelopment of The Hard 

interchange, touring and visitor coaches will no 

longer pick up and drop off at the interchange 

from September 2015 

 

• A new dedicated coach layby will be in place on 

the western side of Queen Street for all coaches to 

pick up and drop off 

 

• Additional drop off will be also be provided on St 

Georges Road, alongside the current parking area 

 

• Departure fees will remain at the current rate 

 

• Coach parking will remain at St Georges Road, 

Museum Road & Clarence Esplanade 

 

• A new one way system to access The Hard will 

also be in place using Wickham Street 

 

• For more information please contact us using the 

details below 

 

 

 

Telephone: 023 9288 2501 Email: thehard@portsmouthcc.gov.uk 


